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April 2020 
 

ELEMENTARY AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM REGISTRATION 
 
Auburn City Schools is pleased to offer an outstanding After School Program at each of the nine elementary 
schools.  We are thankful for the support of our school administrators, after school program coordinators, and 
after school team of personnel for their provision of a safe, nurturing, enjoyable environment after school.  We 
are also thankful for the support of many families who entrust their children to us for this extended time each 
day.   
 

After School Program REGISTRATION for the 2020-2021 school year will begin on April 1, 2020. 
 
Students who are currently enrolled in the ACS After School Program will be contacted directly for 
registration from April 1 – April 14. Open registration for new After School Program student participants 
who will be in grades 1-5 next year begins on April 15.  Registration for 2020-2021 incoming kindergarten 
students wishing to participate in the ACS After School Program will begin on April 30.  A registration link will 
open on individual school websites on April 15th for rising 1st – 5th graders and on April 30th for rising 
Kindergarteners.  Registration opportunity will remain open until capacity is reached at each site.  Families will be 
contacted directly to confirm registration.   
 
For those students who are transferring to a new school next year, After School Program registration should 
be completed with the school the student(s) will attend in 2020-2021.  Parents are asked to complete the 
registration process with the After School Program Coordinator where their child will attend next school year.     
 

The Auburn City Schools After School Program tuition rates for 2020-2021 are as follows: 
 

 One Child Two Children Each additional child 

Monthly Tuition $250 $370 $65 

Reduced Rate  $145 $210 $55 

Free Meal Status $100 $120 $55 

 
An annual, non-refundable registration fee of $25.00 will be due after registration is confirmed by the school 
program.  Please note that new participants will be accepted only until program capacity is reached; at such time a 
waiting list will be developed.   
 
After School Program enrollment is not transferrable between schools.  Students who transfer to another ACS 
school at any time and wish to enroll in the new school’s After School Program should follow the program 
registration process of the new school.   
  
If you are interested in enrolling or would like more information about the extended day program at your child’s 
school, please contact the After School Program Coordinator at the school your child will attend in 2020-2021.  
Additional information about the extended day services can also be found on each school’s website. 


